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Merchants Bank ceases to collect
premiums for PhilHealth

Since August 1, 2008, the Merchants Bank is no longer
an accredited collecting agent of PhilHealth by virtue of
its acquisition by Rizal Commercial Banking
Corporation in May 2008.

For information on other accredited collecting partners,
please log on to www.philhealth.gov.ph or call the
Treasury Department at (02) 637-5643 or 634-0239.


